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I'm writing again to support this bill because Oregon can't wait to start reducing 

greenhouse gas emissions that are worsening the climate change that is causing 

wildfires, drought and extreme weather in our state and around the world to become 

more frequent and more intense. Holding industries to higher standards is a good 

step, because it shouldn't be only the responsibility of everyday citizens/consumers -  

like me and my friends and neighbors - to worry about the consequences of what 

they buy, how they travel and what energy options they choose, etc. 


